
MA Early Childhood Studies 
 

 
The School of Education and Lifelong Learning will be holding an 
Information Session for anyone who would like to find out more 
about the MA Early Childhood Studies. The first five years of a 
child’s life are the most important in their development when they 
learn to build relationships and learn about the world around them. 
This degree has been developed to meet the needs of a diverse 
group of people including early years practitioners, teachers, local 
authority advisors and Children’s Services advisors. Registration is 
in October 2011. 
 
The Information Session will be held on: Saturday 25th June, 
11:00-13:00 at the School of Education building.   
 
Further information about the course and the information evening 
can also be found at www.uea.ac.uk/edu/courses/ma-early-
childhood-studies-part-time or those interested may also wish to 
contact the Admissions Team: Tel 01603 593252 or Email 
pgedu.admiss@uea.ac.uk  

 
 

 


